
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA) of 2022, 
Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) Grant 
 
City of New Haven Department of Transportation, Traffic, and Parking 
June 2022 
 
The Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA) of established a new Safe Streets for All (SS4A) 
discretionary grant program to be administered by the US Department of Transportation. The grant 
funds regional, local, and tribal initiatives and activities to prevent roadway deaths and serious 
injuries. The City of New Haven, with partners, has developed the Safe Routes for All (SRFA) 
Citywide Active Transportation Plan that evaluated ways to support planning, infrastructure, 
behavioral, and operational initiatives to prevent death and serious injury on roads and streets 
involving all roadway users, especially pedestrians, transit users and bicyclists. This resulting plan is a 
pre-requisite for eligibility for the SS4A grant funds. The funding program is a multi-year program 
with $1B available for FY 2022. Any awarded funds would be applied towards infrastructure 
projects and action plan implementation outlined in the Safe Routes for All Citywide Active 
Transportation Plan. 
 
 


